
Dear Friends, 
 
We like to thank you all for coming on Friday Feb. 6th. It was really great. For the 
first time we all came to know about the fellow graduate students in the 
department. We hope you all enjoyed it. 
 
We also want to thank Dr. Nagaraja for kindly obliging our request to address us 
at the meeting. 
 
To summarize the things we discussed for those who couldn’t make it (it’s for all 
of us), here are the few decisions we made collectively: 
 
We decided to meet on the first Friday of every month at a place mutually 
agreeable to all between 4.00 pm to 5.00 pm  
All of us felt the need for making a website which can be listed on K- State web 
pages. Kamesh volunteered to look into the possibility 
We decided to make it an official club- Brian volunteered to find details about this 
 
We discussed the structure/ organization of the club. 
 
     President - Sam 
     Secretary - Kimberly Austin 
     Treasurer - Susan Moore 
     Social events coordinator- Vinita Chauhan 
 
We will be meeting on March 5th Friday at Little Apple Brewery (Westloop). 
Please contact us if you have any questions or comments 
 
Let us keep up the tempo and make it a big one. We hope to see all the graduate 
students in DMP next time we meet. 
 
Tadepalli Sambasivarao stadepal@vet.ksu.edu  
Susan Moore smoore@vet.ksu.edu  
 
 


